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Dear Parents 

 

Yesterday's statement by the Prime Minister indicated possible changes to school 

provision from June 1st, although this is not a confirmed date as they will be monitoring 

the country during the next 3 weeks. 

 

Naturally, we all want to be back together, however, I need to ensure that we plan for the 

safety of all children and our staff team. 

 

We will receive more information from the Government and our Academy that will help 

answer many of the questions that both yourselves and I will have. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to urge caution around what you tell your 

children, it would be unfair to offer any promises of dates when these may not yet be 

realised.                      

                                                                                                                 

I will provide further information in the coming days and weeks once we are able to do 

so.   

 

If you have any urgent questions please contact me directly at: 

head@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

We continue to stand with you at this time, school is operating as a childcare 

provision for those key worker children, who have no safe alternative only. We 

continue to provide home learning via our website and, as always, thank you for 

your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
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